

www.bravodance.ca

Consent for use of school related photographs

We are proud of our students. Our work together yields wonderful memories. Occasionally, Bravo! The Centre for Dance may use photographs of students in displays, advertisements, or on our school website.

Student's Name (you may list all siblings enrolled in our school):
1. Do you give permission for your/your child's image to be used for print ads and displays?YE SNO
2. Do you give permission for your /your child's image to be used for our website?YESNO
Bravo! The Centre for Dance will be using social network media in very careful ways as part of keeping competitive in today's market. We will not be posting names of our students with pictures; however we will be posting ads, registration notices, and/or programme covers from our shows. We may offer congratulations to our exam classes and competition team.
3. Do you give permission for your child's image to be used on social networking media for our school?yesno
The local newspaper has come to the studio in previous years and listed names under photos.
4. Do you give permission for your child's name to be printed with a newspaper photo?YESNo
5. Do you consent to your child being included in the school recital DVD?YESNo
Statement of Permission to use email
I hereby give permission for Bravo! The Centre for Dance to communicate by email, using my email address/es
below. I understand that this permission continues until I write a request for removal from the email list.
Parent / guardian signature Date:
Email Addresses:

Protecting your privacy

Bravo! The Centre for Dance collects details of each student's name, contact information, and some details that factor into the individual student's participation in our school programmes and events.

These are written on our registration forms and kept securely by the school. Only limited information (name and age) of some selected students who express interest in participating in outside events like exam or competition entry is shared outside the school. We do not share telephone numbers or any other information

with others without your permission first.